
 

  

Ottawa, July 11, 2003 CUSTOMS NOTICE N-525
  
Cancellation of Memorandum D19-9-7, 

Importation of Human Semen 

This notice advises that the Canada Customs and Revenue 
Agency (CCRA) has reviewed its role at the border in the 
administration of the Processing and Distribution of Semen 
for Assisted Conception Regulations issued under the 
authority of the Food and Drugs Act. While the CCRA 
continues to assist Health Canada through information 
sharing, border interventions will no longer be necessary. 

In light of this decision, Memorandum D19-9-7, 
Importation of Human Semen, is cancelled. 

For more information, please contact: 

Madone Sabourin-Larente 
Health and Transport Portfolios 
Admissibility Programs Division 
Canada Customs and Revenue Agency 
Sir Richard Scott Building 
191 Laurier West, 14th Floor 
Ottawa ON  K1A OL5  

Telephone: (613) 954-7108 
Facsimile: (613) 946-1520 
Email: M.Sabourin-Larente@ccra-adrc.gc.ca 

 


